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Microsoft Fabric

Co-managed Services 

Managing and creating a robust data warehouse can be complex and time-

consuming. As a business seeking insights from data across your organization, it's 

crucial to connect and centralize your data from disparate sources to enable the 

outcome of meaningful insights. Adopting Microsoft fabric facilitates achieving 

this goal, and our co-managed services expedite the process by following best 

practices, addressing hurdles, and bridging knowledge gaps in both centralization and data engineering aspects. 

The team of experts assigned to your company will work with you to not only set up, deploy, and manage your data 

for a unified SaaS experience but also through our add ons for including data engineering resources as part of your 

data journey you will be able to generate meaningful and actionable analytics for your business. 

Pro

$8,740 /month

Features

40 hours of Support  

Stats Analysis 

Technical support for 
Platform components 

Real-time monitoring

Custom Training and 
Enablement

Architecture Guidance 

Use existing scripts from 
your Jupiter notebooks to 
Microsoft Fabric 

60 hours Development 

Power Bi reporting

Troubleshooting and 
incident resolution

Health checks and 
diagnostics

Assessments and 
recommendation

Customization and 
Integration Support 

Migration and 
Modernization
Change Management 

Data Warehouse 
Management 

$7,599 /month

Discounted price on annual contracts

Enterprise 

$21,850 /month

Features

90 hours of Support  

Stats Analysis 

Technical support for 
Platform components 

Real-time monitoring

Governance and Security - 
Establish CoE 

Assessments and 
recommendation

Use existing scripts from 
your Jupiter notebooks to 
Microsoft Fabric

160 hours Development 

Power Bi reporting

Troubleshooting and 
incident resolution

Health checks and 
diagnostics

Custom Training and 
Enablement    

Architecture Guidance 

Customization and 
Integration Support 

Migration and Modernization

Change Management 

Data Warehouse 
Management  

$18,999 /month

Discounted price on annual contracts

Standard

Start your journey  Move faster than othersBe ahead of the competition 

$4,600 /month

Features

15 hours of Support  

Stats Analysis 

Technical support for 
Platform components

Real-time monitoring

Assessments and 
recommendation

Customization and 
Integration Support 

Use existing scripts from 
your Jupiter notebooks to 
Microsoft Fabric 

25 hours Development

Power Bi reporting  

Troubleshooting and 
incident resolution

Health checks and 
diagnostics

Architecture Guidance 

Migration and 
Modernization 

Change Management 

Data Warehouse 
Management

$3,999 /month

Discounted price on annual contracts

Add-ons Designed to Support Your 
Data Science Journey 

for your Fabric 
Journey 

Why Imperium

Add Data Engineers to your team to help you use the centralized data in one lake and get your 

data science and analytics practice stood up immediately, just choose how fast you want to go 

What’s included

Basic
$2,999 /monthly

30 hours of Support  and 
Development to be utilized 
for data engineering and 
science

What’s included

Pro
$5,999 /monthly

70 hours of Support  and 
Development to be utilized 
for data engineering and 
science

What’s included

Plus
$14,999 /monthly

200 hours of Support  and 
Development to be utilized 
for data engineering and 
science

* * *

* * ** * *

Support hours for products bugs, platform issues, addressing critical downtime and investigation of customer issues.

Development hours for new feature requests, new reports and enhancements to the system.

*

* *

Our support services are geared towards governance and driving 

continuous enhancements. With Development and Support 

credits/hours, you can utilize our expertise for change requests, 

system administration, health checks, and environment 

management.  

Governance and Continuous 
ImprovementEmploying a full-time technical and solution architect for periodical 

work may not be practical. Our co-managed support provides 

expert assistance without the overhead costs of hiring additional 

staff. With our co-managed plans for Fabric, you can unify, prepare 

and model data to be used across the Microsoft ecosystem.   

Cost-Effective Alternative

We specialize in providing technical support for all platform 

components like Power BI, Data Factory, Synapse Analytics, and 

more. Our team consists of experienced technical and solution 

architects who are adept at addressing challenges that may 

require additional resources or expertise beyond what in-house 

administrators are meant to do.  

Technical Expertise

Start your data journey with us to accelerate adoption and deployment, steering 

clear of costly mistakes in architecting your data estate. With our team of data 

scientists, you will benefit from the potential for meaningful outcomes. 

Centralize, Manage, and Power
 your Data Needs 

With our co-managed approach

Packages


